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From:                              Rose West 
Sent:                               Tuesday, July 05, 2011 10:34 AM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          Supervisor Antonovich
 

Please keep Supervisor Antonovich and his staff with Altadena. He and his staff understand and work well with our
community.
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